
 

June 1, 2024 

 
NEAH-KAH-NIE SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS ANNOUNCES BOARD 

VACANCY 
 
Neah-Kah-Nie School District Board of Directors has just announced a vacancy in Zone 
3, which shares a common boundary with Zone 4. 
 
This zone has a common boundary with zone 4 and includes the areas in the Wheeler, South 
Rockaway Beach and North Rockaway Beach Precincts and including that area of the Twin 
Rocks Precinct, which is contiguous with the south boundary of the Wheeler Precinct and the 
north boundary of the North Rockaway Beach Precinct. 
 
The board will exercise its normal process of posting the opening for 20 days, take applications, 
conduct interviews and appoint someone to that position.  You may contact the Tillamook 
County Clerk’s office at 503-842-3402 to verify that your address falls within the correct zone. 
 
The requirements for serving on the school board are that you must be a registered voter, have 
lived within the district for one year, and be a resident in zone from which the vacancy has 
occurred.  For an application, please contact Kathie Sellars at 503-355-3506. 
 


